
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
22nd September 2023 

Our Learning 
This week, we continued our science unit on forc-
es. In art, we  also begun our unit on propaganda 
posters by looking at recent posters encouraging 
us to “Stay at Home” during the pandemic. 

In maths, we continued place value focusing on 
powers of 10, partitioning and writing numbers 
using words.  

In English, we continued to explore Rose 
Blanche and sentence stacking.  

Next week,  will begin our RE unit on Judaism. 
Here, we explore  the traditions of Judaism 
whilst making connections to other monotheis-
tic religions. We will also look at the importance 
of community and the impact of WW2 on the 
Jewish people.  

In maths, we will  focus on comparing and or-
dering numbers and recap our rounding skills.  

 In English,  we will complete analysing our Rose 
Blanche book by focusing on how to create ‘full 
circle’ endings and begin planning and writing 
our own version the story. 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Homework is due in every Friday.  

Children should also complete one piece of 
homework each week from the Autumn 1  
Homework menu. 

Spelling test each Friday. 

Don’t forget to wear the correct PE 
uniform to school each Tuesday.  

VR Workshop: 26th September 

In English, we study a crime scene and drew conclusions based 
on the evidence we were presented with.  

Star of the week 

                                                   Maple: Aiden               Ofili: Ugne            Dawe: Adam     

Word of the Week: accompany  

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


